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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Robert L. Stevenson
Uranium Fuel Fabrication Section
Fuel Processing and Fabrication Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Stevenson:

You will find enclosed with this letter five copies of
the proposed Energency Plan for this facility. The
plan generally follows the format described in Regulatory
Guide 3.42, " Emergency Planning for Fuel Cycle Facilities
and Plants Licensed under 10CFR Parts 50 and 70". We
trust the contents of the plan will meet with your
approval.

Sincerely,

98
C. E. Bowers
General Manager
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